学術交流協定締結博物館 国際平和連帯博物館(サマルカンド、ウズベキスタン)館長からのお祝いメッセージ

International Museum of Peace and Solidarity Anatoly I. Ionesov, Samarkand, Uzbekistan Prof. Dr. Vladimir I. Ionesov, Samara, Russia

Dear Professor Anzai, Dear Japanese Friends,

Today is a special day not only for you, but also for your numerous colleagues and friends in Japan and overseas, for the whole international peace museum community INMP.

Let us warmly congratulate you, all the staff and volunteers, the Ritsumeikan University on the 25th anniversary of establishment of the Kyoto Museum for World Peace which is known all over the world as one the best museums in the field.

18 May is also widely celebrated as the International Museum Day!
So, Double Congratulations! Happy Birthday and Many Many More Anniversaries to Come!

We wish all of you good health, continuos energy, inspiration and every success in your noble, important and tireless work for a just, peaceful and nuclear-free world on this earth of ours - our only common Home.

Yours in Peace and Friendship, Anatoly I. Ionesov, Samarkand, Uzbekistan Prof. Dr. Vladimir I. Ionesov, Samara, Russia

18 May 2017